Dear students!

In pursuance of the order of the Ministry of Education and Science of Ukraine No. 1313 dated November 28, 2018 and the order of the Rector of Ternopil State Medical University No.737 dated December 21, 2018, the I stage of the All-Ukrainian Student Olympiad on academic disciplines and specialties will be held in January-February 2019.

Everyone wishing to participate, please contact the specialized departments to specify venue and timing.

We wish you success!

Secretary of the Commission for holding student olympiads Burak Andrii